
NNHS DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Wednesday, May 15, 2025 

 
 

On-Campus Parking 

Beginning Monday, May 19, underclassmen may park in student parking on campus, with one 
exception - Friday, May 23. Underclassmen should pay close attention to signage and only 
park in the West lot and the last rows of the lower NPAC lot. If students are unsure, they 
should not park in that spot.  Students cannot park on campus on Friday, May 23. 
 

Tech Dept 

Attention all students!!!  Friday, May 16th, is the final day for loaner Chromebooks.  You need 
to bring your fully charged Chromebook to school every day! 

 
BPA 

Are you looking to build your resume, stand out on college applications, or compete against 
local teens in a wide variety of events like speech, accounting, or programming? Business 
Professionals of America, or BPA, is a club that meets twice a month - and offers an 
all-expenses paid overnight field trip to Oak Brook in Late February. Meet us this Thursday, 
May 15th in Room 120 w/ Mr. Ryan to learn more!​
 
 

Junior Board 

The Legends of 2026! T-Shirts cost $15.00 and will be on sale from now until May 28th at 
GoFan Naperville North Activities. You can pick them up at Senior Registration on August 6th 
from noon to 2:30 pm. 
 
 

 


	On-Campus Parking 
	Tech Dept 
	 
	BPA 
	Junior Board 

